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Newsletter now online!
We are pleased to inform you that the newsletter for pensioners is now available online.

You will no longer receive the newsletter in paper form.

In this edition, you can read about the positive financial developments at PCN, including
an increase in the funding ratio and a 2.5% increase in your pension starting January 1,
2025. Additionally, we introduce the new Association of Pensioners of the Caribbean
Netherlands (UPHK), which is dedicated to the welfare of pensioners on the BES islands.
We also share highlights from our recent meeting on Sint Eustatius. Furthermore, we
introduce you to the Advisory and Accountability Body (AVO) of PCN. And of course, you
get a glimpse of our new office in the beautifully restored The Hill Compound on Sint

Eustatius. We hope you enjoy reading our newsletter!

Scan the QR-code.

Best regards,

Roy Hooker Director and Deputy Secretary

Stay Updated?
Follow us on Facebook and keep an eye on our website to stay updated with the latest

news about your pension!



